
DECEMBER 2020 SOLOS NEWSLETTER 

 
 

• 2020 Hall of Fame Award Winner 
• Rosie Foresman Recognition 

• Solos Blue Santa 2020 – Collection Results.   See details below. 
 

• What’s happening in December?    
o Bowling is open every Thursday. See photos of volunteer leaders. 

o Line Dancing has come alive with live dancing. November details. 

o Solos Golf 1st and 3rd Saturday every month. 

o December 11 will be the Board transition meeting.  Only invited Board members 
will be able to attend due to COVID-19. 

o Solos Board Members will be looking to find volunteers for their committees.  See 
the contact information for the new board members. 

o Renew your Membership beginning December 14.  See new rates below. 

 

 

 

 

  

           

President’s Messages  
Sharon Stewart 

Email:   sstewart8877@gmail.com   



SOLOS 2020 HALL OF FAME 

AWARD WINNER 

ELLEN MIRE 

 

 
  



 

 

Rosie Forsman Recognition 
 

 
 

Recognition is given to Rosie Forsman, who has worked 
“behind” the scenes all year as our Solos Sunshine Person 

sending greeting cards to the families of our departed 
Solos members.  Rosie also sent cards to any known 
members who have been hospitalized.  Thank you Rosie 

for volunteering your time to the Solos Club.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



2021 Solos Board Members 
 

Here are our 2021 Solos Board Members: 

 

If you are interested in volunteering on a committee in 2021 please 

contact the board person for your area of interest. 

Name Board Office email Telephone 

Allen, Peg Activities Chairperson pzmrhal@gmail.com  630-258-5855 
Brian, Patrick Communications Chair patrickbrian102@gmail.com  512-635-1782 
Castoldi, Kathy Secretary kcastoldi.kc@gmail.com  512-787-1057 
Mire, Ellen Interest Group Chairperson ellenmire49@gmail.com 512-635-0558 
Myers, Mona President 1461mona@gmail.com 325-716-8277 
Naylor, Melba Vice President melba.naylor@gmail.com  512-639-8330 
Nolen, Bob Membership Chairperson mrrrnolen@gmail.com 512-567-8099 
Stewart, Sharon Treasurer sstewart8877@gmail.com  512-868-0116 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

REMINDER! 

Renew Your Solos Membership for 2021 

New Membership Rates for 2021: 

Renewing Solos Members: $10.00 

New Solos Members: $15.00 

In light of the recent news about vaccines for COVID-19, we hope to soon be resuming activities in 

2021.  Therefore, beginning December 14, 2020, there is a special reduction in Dues for members rejoining for 

2021.  Your current membership expires December 31, 2020 but the 2020 Membership grace period extends 

through January 31, 2021.  After that date, you will no longer receive e-mails or invitations from Solos 

regarding upcoming events, dances, newsletters and trips. 
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Special Interest Group Activities 

  

Solos Line Dance 
 
Here we are in December - and we are still dancing! Yay!   
  
Our indoor, in-person classes have been going really well. Everyone is following all the 
safety precautions, wearing masks and keeping socially distant.  
  
Our remaining classes for December are in the Georgetown room at Cowan on 
Tuesday afternoons at 2:00 PM.  

  
Here are the dances we are working on   
  
  
  
You must register for these classes on the Solos Line Dance calendar on the Sun City 
website. You must be logged in to register. Click here for a link to our webpage. Select 
'Calendar' from the sidebar and select the classes you wish to register. 

 
Questions or comments to:  
Phillip Pensabene cueballtwo@icloud.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
  

  

 

* * * * * GOLF * * * * * 

   

 

Solos golf is the 1st and 3rd Saturday every month. 

Golfers will meet at Mulligan's after each golf 

tournament. 

Participation is limited to 40 players. 

  

Contact:  Elaine Swint 

Email: elaine.swint@gmail.com 

 

 

  

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed 

under CC BY-SA 
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BOWLING 

  

Solos Bowling every Thursday Morning at 9:50 AM is still one of the most fun Solos 

activities at this time.  Our most valued volunteers Gail Cotteleer, David McCormick and 

Gail Neas works with Mel’s to get everything set up for you to bowl including who is 

bowling on which lane. Gail does all the reports and memos and does registration. Without 

these volunteers there would be no Solo Bowling. Our volunteer Ellen Mire is always ready 

for you to make a strike or spare so she can cheer with her pom poms.   Sue Bawcom 

assists Gail or any way she is needed.  She is always ready to volunteer when needed. 

 

Every other lane will be vacant so we can social distance easily.  You will probably be 

bowling with your good friends to avoid being too near "strangers".  You must wear masks 

when entering and exiting the bowling alley AND ANYTIME YOU ARE WALKING 

AROUND THE COMMON AREAS. While at your assigned lane it is not mandatory to 

wear masks if it is ok with the others on your lane.   

 

Be sure to register to bowl before 4 PM on each Wednesday, before the Thursday Bowling 

time. (That 10 pin can't wait to cause you some frustration!)  If you have already signed up 

and now find you cannot attend, please remove your name from the roster or let Gail or Sue 

know and they will be happy to do it for you.    
  

We will be playing the Magic Score game and the Average Game so please bring $1 for 

each of those games if you wish to participate.  

 

 

 

                Gail Cotteleer                                                 David McCormick and Gail Neas  



 

SOLOS THANKSGIVING 

DINNER 
 

Solos Thanksgiving Dinner was a successful Solos 

Club event. 

Thanks to Sue Bawcom, Mona Myers, Sharon Stewart 

and our other helpers for all the planning and 

carrying out of the plans.   

The weather turned out a little cold with the outside windows/doors closed 

instead of open.  We had approximately 62 people attend this event.   

We enjoyed food, entertainment, and socialization. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Thank you to all Solos Members who contributed to Blue Santa.  This year 

has especially been appreciated due to the pandemic crisis.  We look 

forward to Solos Care next year helping those in need. 

 

Ann Brown 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

A Note from the Editor  

This Solos Club newsletter is compiled and distributed by Sharon Stewart, 

President. The newsletter is published monthly and distributed to all Solos Club 

members via email. Current and past newsletters are available on the club’s 

website.  
  

Guidelines for Article Submission  
 Articles must be received by the 20th of the month to be included in next 

month’s newsletter  

 Articles must be submitted digitally using email  
  

~ Sharon Stewart     Email:  sstewart8877@gmail.com  


